Attachment 1

February 6,2017

Dear Dr. Schmiesing and the Celina City School Board,

Please accept this letter as my official resignation from my position as an intervention
specialist at Celina Primary School. My final day of employment will be the last day of
the 2016-17 school year. After much thought, I have made the decision to retire after 35
1/2 years of teaching. All of my years have been teaching special education students.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my time here. I am not originally from Celina and after
moving to the area 34 years ago, I can now say that Celina is my home. I have had the
honor to work with many outstanding teachers and administrators over the years. [ have
also had the opportunity to teach many children and I feel that I have made an impact on
their lives. Thank you to the Celina School system for this opportunity.

During the remainder of this school year, I plan on completing all my responsibilities. I
would also be happy to assist in any way I can in finding my replacement. Please let me
know if you need any additional information, I can be contacted by phone at 419-733-
1554 or by email at mary.vermeersch@celinaschools.org.

Sincerely,

Mary Vermeersch

cc: Michelle Duncan
Tracey Dammeyer



